From: Raed Mansour 
Sent: Thursday, March 28, 2019 12:17 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: RE: Invitation to Inaugural Public Health Innovation Summit & Showcase

Dear Mr. Berlin,

Hope all is well. Below is my submitted statement required after travel:

Raed Mansour attended the Public Health National Center for Innovations’ Public Health Innovation Summit & Showcase where he moderated a Q&A for one of their keynote speakers on 3/26 - 27/2019 in Philadelphia, PA, and all expenses were covered directly by the host. This summit allowed Raed to lend CDPH’s collective voice to shape national standards in defining and applying innovations. Also, attending the summit and showcase allowed Raed to engage, learn, and network across other health departments and organizations to help learn of new strategies for ongoing public health issues.

Thank you,
Raed


Raed Mansour
Director, Office of Innovation
Chicago Department of Public Health
DePaul Center
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